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AUSTRALIAN FOREIGN MINISTER
VISITS OTTAWA

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the
Right Honourable Joe Clark, today announced that the
Honourable Gareth Evans, Australian Minister of Foreign
Affairs and Trade, will visit Ottawa January 12-13, 1991 .

Mr . Clark and Mr . Evans will discuss the situation

in the Persian Gulf . "Canada and Australia are partners in
the international coalition in the Gulf . At this critical

time I welcome the opportunity to review the situation with

Mr . Evans," said Mr . Clark .

The two ministers will also discuss other issues
of common interest, including the situation in South Africa .
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